
 

 

Marc 23, 2021 

In Support – HB 718 – State Coordinator for Autism Strategy and Advisory Stakeholder 

Group on Autism-Related Needs – Location and Funding 

 

Dear Madam Chair and Members of the Finance Committee, 

Thank you for your consideration of HB 718 as amended to move the State Coordinator for 

Autism Strategy and Advisory Stakeholders Group on Autism-Related Needs from the 

Department of Disabilities to the Governor’s Office of Community Initiatives within the 

Governor’s Coordinating Offices. This move is required by the Governor’s budget allocation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Delegate Michele Guyton 


